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Dear members of the Health Security Committee,
Dear colleagues,

552369

As requested during today’s meeting, please find enclosed the survey on testing approaches, to be completed by those countries

who have not yet submitted their answers to the Commission. The final deadline is Tuesday 8 September COB.

Until now, we have not yet received responses from the following Member States:

Please note as well that in the absence of responses, replies to the ISAA questionnaire, where available, were used in the report.

We would like to stress that the answers to this survey will be used to further complement the report that was discussed today,

and which will form the basis for an agreement on a common approach to COVID-19 testing across Europe. Itis therefore
important that we receive as much information as possible on national testing approaches, so we highly encourage you to

complete the questionnaire enclosed.

Best regards,
HSC Secretariat



